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Fire Destroys Pickup and Camper in Salem
(KLZA)--The Salem Volunteer Fire Department responded to a call early Sunday
morning.

Fire Fighters were called when it was discovered that a pickup and pull-type
camper owned by Bill Brown of Salem was ablaze. The camper was not being
used at the time of the fire.

Salem Fire Chief Jon Kean said both units were destroyed. The State Fire

Marshall is investigating the cause of the fire. There were no injuries and nothing
else was damaged.
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